
The Hastings Family YMCA has raised 98% of the funds needed to complete our building
project. As a result, we are starting construction the last week of June, 2022. Minor construction
will go on until the middle of August, 2022 and then major renovations will begin.

Key Dates
We do not know the final plan in its entirety, but we do know the following dates. However, these are
subject to change.

- June 27, 2022 - Dirt work will begin on the North and West sides of the building
- August 15, 2022 - Major demolition will begin on the North side of the building where the

racquetball courts are located. This is the future location of our new Early Childhood
Development Center.

- September 1, 2022 - Major demolition will begin on the inside of the building. Therefore, August
31st will be the last day the 16th YMCA will be open until construction is complete.

- The entire project is scheduled to finish in the Spring of 2024.

Moving 16th to 18th
We will be closing 16th Street by the end of August 31,2022 and moving everything to 18th (minus the
pool. See below). We will update everyone on these plans when we get closer to the move date.

Aquatics Center (Pool)
The swimming pool will remain open until the middle of March, 2023. Members will be able to access the
pool through the North pool doors. There will be NO access to the locker rooms. Please come dressed
and ready to enter the pool. We will have one changing room available.

Members must have a scan card to enter the pool. If you don’t have one please obtain one prior to the
end of August. There will be no day passes to the pool. You must have an active membership.

The new aquatics center will feature a zero entry ramp, 5 person hot tub, sauna and steam room.

Social Area
We will have a nice social area at 18th Street for all our members of the “coffee club”. Please continue to
join us for morning workouts and social time.

Fitness Classes
During the time that we are closed all fitness classes will move to 18th. We will not be canceling any
classes, but they will be in different spots. A new fitness class schedule will be released prior to closing
16th Street.

See reverse for more information



Building Sale
We are in the process of selling our 18th Street Facility to Grace Life Church. We hope to have that
finalized in the next two weeks. They will be remodeling the old water slide area and turning it into their
sanctuary for Church service. We will be leasing the building back from them until our project is complete.
Members shouldn’t notice much change during this process.

Ground Breaking
A groundbreaking event is scheduled for 9:00 AM on August 4th. Everyone is invited to attend. More
details to come.

Workout Room
We are creating a main floor workout space that will include all the workout equipment from 16th Street.
This will be easily accessible, as it’s located right by the main entrance. It will feature all the cardio and
workout equipment from 16th Street.

Racquetball
As of August 15th, 2022 there will be no more access to the racquetball courts. This will be one of the first
phases of the construction project. The racquetball courts at 18th Street will be used for fitness classes.
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